Susan F, Clark
Chairman

Mr. Michael Manning
Manning Tronics, Inc.
Post Office Box 6322
Athens, Georgla 30604

Dear Mr. Manning:

FE)

State of Florida

Fieichet Building
101 East Gaines Street
Tallshassee, FL 323990852
(904) 448-3573

FAX (904) 487-1716

May 30, 1995

This letter responds to your request dated April 17, 1995 for

the Commission to issue a declara“ory ruling regarding compliance
with Federal Laws 95-617 and 95-691.

The Commission can only consider petitions for declaratory
statements with respect to those sections of the Florida Statutes

as to which it has administrative and

enforcement authority.

Because that authority does not extend to any provisions of federal
law, we are, unfortunately, not able to comply with your request
for a declaratory ruling concerning the above cited Federal Laws.
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z Susan F. Clark
Chairman
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